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Overnight Detours Planned at Butler Boulevard/San Pablo Road Interchange 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s interchange 

improvement project at Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) and San Pablo Road, multiple 

overnight detours are planned Sunday, August 9 through Wednesday, August 12.  

The ramp from San Pablo Road to westbound Butler Boulevard will be closed from 8 p.m. 

Sunday, August 9 until 6 a.m. Monday, August 10. To access westbound Butler Boulevard, 

drivers will be detoured to eastbound Butler Boulevard, where they will continue to the South 

Beach Parkway exit and turn left onto South Beach Parkway to access the ramp onto westbound 

Butler Boulevard (shown in the map below). 

 
 

The ramp from San Pablo Road to eastbound Butler Boulevard will be closed from 8 p.m. 

Monday, August 10 until 6 a.m. Tuesday, August 11. To access eastbound Butler Boulevard, 

drivers will take Butler Boulevard west to the Hodges Boulevard exit, where they will be able to 

access eastbound Butler Boulevard (shown in the map below).  

mailto:Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us


 

 

 

The ramp from westbound Butler Boulevard to San Pablo Road will be closed from 8 p.m. 

Tuesday, August 11 until 6 a.m. Wednesday, August 12. To access San Pablo Road, drivers will 

be detoured to Hodges Boulevard, where they will be able to take Butler Boulevard eastbound to 

the San Pablo Road exit (shown in the map below).  
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